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(Letter to Dr. Richard P. Strong) 7th March, 1919.
(typewritten) 12, NOREAM GARDENS,
OXFORD.

Dear Strong,

You will have had Lady Osler's letter. It is with the greatest regret
that I have to decline. I must get on with the text-book, and in May the Classical
Association meets here, of which I am the Yresident, and my Address is not yet com-
pleted. It would have been such a pleasure to have had a few weeks with you in Cannes.

Love to Mrs. Strong

Sincerely yours,
WM OSLER
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